
                                              

                                      

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL PUBLICATION NOTICE 

 

 

            

     In compliance with K.S.A. 25-4610 a post test will be made on the 23rd Day of 

November,  

2022 at 3:00 P.M. in the Montgomery County Clerk’s Office on the Election Systems 
and Software (ESS) optical scanning machine to ascertain that the equipment did 

correctly count the votes cast for the General Election that was held November 8th, 

2022.  The test shall be observed by at least two election officials, who shall not be 

of the same political party and shall be open to representatives of the political 

parties, candidates, the press and the public.                                                                                                                                   

     

 

                                                                

Charlotte A. Schmidt 

Montgomery County Clerk/Election Officer 

 

                                        

 

                

 


